
Online Meeting for 11/11/24

1. Welcome
2. Director Minutes
3. Officer Reports

a. Vice President (Sarah)
b. Treasurer (Amy)

i. Fee Update
1. Fees can be paid at the event on Tuesday 11/12
2. Senior Fees must be paid in full to receive your banner. Banners

will be available at all concerts going forward for the year.
c. Asst Treasurer (Jenny)
d. Development (Tracy)

i. Ordered another 100 blankets which we will sell at sporting events. We
will also hold a “Sale Day” TBD closer to Christmas

1. If you want to purchase one before that, email Tracy at
booster.development@wcwolvesband.com

ii. Dine to Donate
1. Join us at Butterbees on 11/18 from 5pm to Close to support the

band programs.
e. Secretary (Beckie)

i. October Minutes
1. See the website wcwolvesband.com for all meeting minutes

ii. We want to take a minute to say thank you to everyone who showed up
and helped by volunteering at the Invitational and Championships this
year. We all came together and hosted two very successful events. We
should all be proud, and I / The EC are very grateful for you guys.

f. Public Relations (Laurie S.)
g. Special Events (Nanci)

i. End of the year award ceremony is on Tuesday 11/12 at 7pm
1. Planned by Drum Majors
2. Families are invited to come celebrate the students
3. Senior Banners can be picked up if all fees are paid (can also pay

fees at the event)
ii. Next Parent Social is Tuesday 12/3 at Wings & Rings on Beechmont

1. This will also be a Dine to Donate, so make sure you come hungry
2. Dessert will be provided by the Boosters

iii. Christmas Party after the Christmas Parade. If interested in helping
contact Nanci at booster.events@wcwolvesband.com

h. Concessions (Britney)
i. Will announce a date for Concessions clean-out and closing

i. Uniforms (Nikki)
i. Will have to plan a day to wash uniforms since the season is over
ii. Ugly Sweaters will be worn for Christmas parade



j. Props & Logistics (John)
4. Percussion News

a. PASIC on 11/15 in Indianapolis
5. Invitational & Championships

a. We will have a full recap at the December meeting. We want to once again thank
everyone who volunteered their time at both events to help us. We want to
especially thank those of you that stayed behind at the AAA Championships and
missed your kids' performance so that the Senior parents could enjoy their kids'
very last marching band performance!

6. Holiday Donation for the Resource Coordinators
a. Books and Music at an event on 12/14 from 4-7

i. Will announce the Book Drive dates soon
7. Christmas Parade

b. Sunday 12/8 at 2pm. Report details will be sent out at a later date.
c. Will wear Ugly Christmas Sweaters
d. Christmas Party for the kids after the parade.

8. Music & Meatballs will be on February 22nd. If you are able to help with baskets (either
donations or helping to put them together), please reach out to Tracy at
booster.development@wcwolvesband.com.

If you would like to help with decorations, please contact Nanci at
booster.specialevents@wcwolvesband.com

If you would like to help with drinks and dessert, please contact Brittney at
booster.concessions@wcwolvesband.com
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